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Parental Survey  

Thank you for taking the time to fill in the survey from the newsletter last week. The 

majority of parents/carers and staff agreed on the way forward so please find 

confirmation to the questions asked below: 

  

1. We will only send notification of a positive PCR to parents/carers in that class. 

All letters will still be on our website so other parents/carers can view letters 

sent to other classes if they wish. 

  

2. From Monday 18.10.21 parents/carers can drop their child at school at any 

time between 8.35am and 8.50am. Nursery drop off is at 8.40am. 

  

3. From Monday 18.10.21 the following pick up times will apply: YR – 3.00pm; 

Y1/Y2 – 3.05pm; Y3/Y6 – 3.10pm; Y4/Y5 – 3.15pm. 

  

4. Class Assemblies with parents/carers in the school hall will be making a most 

welcome return in 2022 and we will have the dates for you after the October 

half term. 

  

5. We will be offering parents/carers the option to select either a virtual or face 

to face meeting for the Parent/Carer Teacher Consultation – More 

information will follow before October half term. 

  

6. Thank you for the other comments, we are working our way through them. To 

answer a few comments now please find the following updates: A clubs letter 

will be coming home this week for internal clubs for Y1 – Y6 and you might 

have noticed a date for the PTA Fireworks in the Dates for Diaries! 
 


